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October 19, 2020

Re: Proposed Re-Zoning of 1609 Halifax St.

To Whom It May Concern:

I'am writing in support of Arch Transco Ltd.’s proposal to re-zone the property at 1609 Halifax St. from IL
to MH.

The Board of Directors of the Heritage Community Association has reviewed this proposal and does not
have any concerns about its impact on the neighbourhood. It is possible that the MH zone will open up
development opportunities that could serve our neighbourhood well in the long term, and that align
with the Core Neighbourhood Sustainability Plan.

We look forward to learning more about Arch Transco Ltd.’s future plans for this site, and are happy to offer
this letter of support for the re-zoning.

Respectfully,

Shayna Stock, Executive Director

Heritage Community Association

#100 — 1654 11 Ave.

Regina SK S4P OH4

306-757-9952
director@heritagecommunityassociation.com
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